
STUDENT CONDUCT AND COMMUNITY STANDARDS 
WARNING LETTER 

 
ID number:  
UO email:  

Regarding Incident Report #:  

Dear , 

Per our practice at the University of Oregon complaints received in University Housing, where the 
deadline for resolution is after the end of the residence life contract, are reviewed for transfer to 
the Office of Student Conduct and Community Standards.   Residence Life received a complaint 
regarding your reported behavior in or around Carson  on June 09, 2014 with the 
following incident description: Harassing comments yelled from  to fifth floor resident and 
girlfriend.  You were sent a Notice of Allegation related to the documented behavior. 

The purpose of this letter is to warn you that this behavior may be a violation of the Student 
Conduct Code. However, I am choosing not to take action with this report at this time, but I am 
retaining the complaint and this letter for the University's reference. The charges against you will 
be removed and you will not have a student conduct record for this incident.  You are welcome to 
make an appointment to discuss this matter further.  If you are interested in this, please call 541-
346-3216 to schedule an appointment with me. My office is located in 164 Oregon Hall. 

Please know that I expect you to represent the University of Oregon well and abide by 




